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September 16, 2021 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Eau Claire City Council Members have been invited and may attend a 
press conference in the Phoenix Park Farmers’ Market Pavilion at 10:30 a.m. on Friday, 
September 17, 2021.  The Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office and Eau Claire Police Department 
have received a pledged donation of $949,621.85 from PESI, Inc., a non-profit continuing 
education organization located in Eau Claire, WI. This generous donation was provided to fund 
the purchase and implementation of body-worn cameras, replacement of in-squad camera 
systems, replacement of interview room camera systems and cloud-based storage of video data 
for five years. 

 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 
Statutes. Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire may 
be present at the foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have 
decision-making responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the City Council of the City of 
Eau Claire pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 
N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although the body will not take any formal 
action at this meeting.  
 
 

CJ Marohl 
 
CJ Marohl 
City Manager’s Office 
 
c: News Media 

City Clerk 


